
 

 

 

 

 

Title 

School Day of Peace and Nonviolence  

 

Description 

“You and I are one: I cannot hurt you without hurting myself". 

M. Gandhi 

This commemorative date was born following the initiative of the 

Spanish poet, pedagogue and pacifist, Llorenç Vidal Vidal. Created in 

1964, recognized by UNESCO in 1993, it intends to draw the attention 

of politicians, governors, parents, educators and teachers to the need 

for continuous training in non-violence and Peace; it is necessary to 

educate solidarity and respect for others "because wars begin in the 

minds of men, it is in the minds of men that the defenses of Peace 

must be built" (UNESCO Constitution, 1945). 

The choice of January 30 is not by chance, but coincides with the 

anniversary of the murder of one of the greatest defenders of peace, 

non-violence, justice and tolerance: Mahatma Gandhi. 

January 30th can therefore be an opportunity for you to publicly manifest your path/ development for 

peace and thus Living Peace International  invites all its members to actively participate in this anniversary. 

 

Target Audience 

Children, youth and adults from schools, youth groups and associations.  

 

Goals 

- Reflect on the meaning of peace and ways to achieve it  

- Reflect on the reasons for the existence of conflicts and how to resolve them 

- Develop the concept of universal brotherhood  

- Promote bonds of trust and reciprocity  

 

 

 

http://www.livingpeaceinternational.org/it/


 

 

Activities 

Participate in this peace chain and create an initiative/activity with your class/group.  

Ample space for creativity!  

The activities proposed on the Living Peace website can serve as a starting point!  

Click here to check them out! 

 

Deadline 

January 30th, 2021 

If you join this initiative send us photos and videos of your activity to share with the entire Living Peace 

International network! Write to info@livingpeaceinternational.org. *** 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

*** Living Peace acts accordingly to the EU General Data Protection Regulation, which came into force on 

25 May, 2018. If you want to share pictures and videos of children and kids, you must send us a consent 

form signed by their parents or legal guardian(s). You can download the consent form here, and address 

it to AMU NGO, which is in charge of data management for the Living Peace International project, 

sending an email to privacy@amu-it.eu . 

If a consent form cannot be provided, please remember to send us only pictures and videos where 

people—especially minors—are not recognisable. 

These include shots taken from above or behind, where you can see the children involved in the activity, 

but you cannot take a front view shot. 
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